
From: donotreply@cincsystems.net
Subject: BHHOA Proposed Amendment of Bylaws & Declaration

Date: April 29, 2025 at 3:34 PM
To: Steven Hopkins steve@hopkins360.com

Homeowners,

As most of you are aware, the Executive Board has been working diligently with an attorney to amend the Bylaws and Declaration
as requested by a group of homeowners. Please see the attached documents regarding these amendments. This will be discussed
further at the Annual Meeting on Monday, May 5th. However, the voting for the amendments will begin at the Annual Meeting. 

Also, the Summer Yard Sale at Blossom Hill HOA is scheduled for the evening of June 6th and all day June 7th. 

Please contact our office with any questions or concerns you may have at 814-308-9602 or KLangille@RentPPG.com.

Thank you, 

Krystal Langille

Community Manager, PPGI
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